COMMUNICATION C3
ITEM NO. 9
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (2)

December 7, 2021

From: Miao Guo

Sent: Wednesday, December 01, 2021 8:11 PM

To: coucil@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] RE Construction Plan at 9929 Keele St. (Grande Cheese & Plaza) - Refusal of the application in support
of Vaughan Heritage Committee's Recommendation

Hello Vaughan City Council,

As the owners of. Oakdale Road, Maple, we have been advised about the plan to construct a five story mixed
residential building at 9929 Keele Street (Grande Cheese & Plaza).

We feel strongly against this construction plan due to the proposed height of the mixed use five story building as well as
the undesirable amount of traffic it would bring.

We highly recommend the city council to support the recommendation from Vaughan Heritage Committee and refuse
the application of this construction.

Kind regards,
Miao & Ashish
Owners of the. Oakdale Road, Maple ON
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